Subject: EB-2015-0004 FW: Hydro Ottawa proposed hike
Date: June-05-15 10:05:57 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Monika Kobel N

Sent: June-05-15 6:53 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Hyrdro proposed hike

Dear Sir:

I object to the proposed increase. As a senior on a pension which increases at an average of 1.5% per
year, | don't know how | can expect to pay 25% higher hydro bills. Hydro needs to look at the waste
within its organization, the duplication of services. How are people expected to pay this outrageous
increase without some serious hardship in ones old age?

sincerely

Monika Kobal
Ottawa Ont





